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Partners Receives $8,000 Grant from The Montclair Foundation  

Bloomfield, New Jersey (December 6, 2021) - Partners, a Bloomfield based non-profit, recently 

received an $8,000 grant from The Montclair Foundation. This grant will support Partners on-

going work to provide free legal services to low-income victims of domestic and sexual violence.  

“We want to thank The Montclair Foundation for their steadfast support of our work,” said Julie A. 

Murphy, Executive Director of Partners. “This generous $8,000 grant means that we can provide 

legal assistance to even more victims of domestic and sexual violence.” 

  
Partners is a 501(c)(3) organization.  Since its founding in 2002, Partners has helped thousands 

of victims and their children secure orders of protection, child support awards, and safe visitation 

and custody arrangements. Partners’ programs provide technical and procedural advice, counsel 

and legal advice, pro bono legal representation, and referrals.  Partners strives to empower 

victims to assert control over their own lives and take steps to protect themselves and their 

children.  For more information, please visit www.partnersnj.org. 

 

The Montclair Foundation, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, was established to support not-

for-profit organizations that meet health, educational, cultural, social service and quality of life 

needs in the greater Montclair community. It offers concerned citizens a way to assure the 

continuing vitality of Montclair and serves as a permanent conduit for charitable giving. For more 

information, please visit www.montclairfoundation.org.  

http://www.montclairfoundation.org/

